Joint Loss Management Committee
December 05, 2017

Members Attending: David Upton, Mike Tarr, Edie Drinkwater, Jason Walter, Richard Pratt
                                        
Others Attending: 

The meeting was opened at 5:00 PM by Chair, Jason Walter.

The discussion centered on the completion of both the energy projects and the Fire Code projects.

It was agreed that the old baseball equipment presently stored at the Nelson Fire Station will now be stored upstairs in the Old Brick Schoolhouse.

There was a brief discussion regarding a speed monitor trailer.  This and other speed warning devises are being considered by the Nelson Share the Roads Committee.

Jason noted that the door from the Fire Department to the Safety building will not close.  
This will be reported to the contractor to address.

With nothing further David made a motion to adjourn.
Jason seconded.
The motion then carried by unanimous vote.
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